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INTRODUCTION 

Welcome everyone to one of the biggest changes in our sport in many decades.  Over the next 12 

months we will be helping you all to take the steps needed to ensure New Zealand joins with the rest 

of the international skating community in this move. 

World Skate has developed a judging system with defined standards and assessment criteria.  The 

system has been developed and tested in parts of Europe and the US.  World Skate expect all 

federated countries world-wide to progressively transition towards implementing and using this 

scoring system. 

The authority responsible for the system is the NZFRS Artistic Committee.  They have appointed an 

implementation group; the RollArt Steering Sub-Committee to assist them to facilitate the adoption 

of the RollArt scoring system throughout New Zealand.  We are working on a plan to allow for a 

successful transition to prepare the skating community to adopt the RollArt scoring system for all 

competitions effective from July 2019.    

RollArt will impact everyone and it is an exciting positive change; but communicating information and 

managing expectations highlight the importance that everyone needs to become a part of the 

conversation.  
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Phase 1 – is happening now 

Phase 2 – will most likely start in October and continue into 2019 

Phase 3 – will start towards the end of 2018 and beginning of 2019 

WORLD SKATE RESOURCES 

The 2019 World Skate Rule Books can be found here 

http://www.worldskate.org/artistic/about/regulations/category/262-rule-books.html 

These will be the basis for the learning that we will all be doing and are essential reading for all of us. 

ROLLART ROLES 

The RollArt Steering Sub-Committee acknowledges the diverse skating community that makes up our 

sport.  We are keen to bring together interested people; (existing officials and anyone interested in 

sharing their expertise) to learn about the RollArt scoring and work together to implement it. 

The roles required to run RollArt are; referees, technical specialists in each discipline, data entry 

operators, judges, administrators and IT specialists.   

REGISTER OF INTEREST 

We invite anyone in the skating community who is interested in any of these roles to register your 

interest now; by emailing the NZFRS Artistic Secretary at artistic.secretary@gmail.com  Place RollArt 

Register of Interest in the email header and indicate what role(s) you are interested in and we will be 

in contact about this exciting opportunity!   

YOUR ROLLART STEERING SUB COMMITTEE 

 Jenny Lupton (Team Leader) 

 Tony Alexander 

 Pam Peters 

 Raewyn Hailes 

Phase 1 Planning: 
communication, 
information, 
register of 
interest 

Phase 2 
Transition: 
interest groups, 
training and 
workshops, pre-
testing 

Phase 3 
Implementation: 
testing, further 
training and 
workshops, 
evaluation 
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